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Dear Parents,

Thank you to all of our parents who attended Parent Teacher Conferences this past Monday. We appreciate
having the opportunity to meet with you and discuss your child's education. We are happy to meet with you
throughout the year if you have questions or concerns about your child! This week was also the Investiture
of Candidates for our 8th grade students who are going to be Confirmed. Please continue to pray for them
as they prepare for this final Sacrament of Initiation!

Next week is a busy week here at St. Henry! On Monday all of our students will have their vision checked
unless you have chosen to opt-out of this screening. Mrs. Spradling sent out that information several weeks
ago. Tuesday is Halloween and we are looking forward to seeing our students in their costumes! Please be
sure to check the costume guidelines below. Wednesday, November 1 there is no school due to All
Saints Day, which is a Holy Day of Obligation. Wednesday is also National Family Literacy Day. We will be
posting something on our Facebook page asking families to post a picture of themselves reading together
as a family in honor of this day. Thursday is our Pep Rally for the Crusader Classic. Students will be able to
wear spirit wear and we will hold the Mr. & Ms. Crusader contest so we want to see their school spirit! Next
Friday we will remember our loved ones who have passed away at our school Mass. If you have a loved
one who has passed away in the last year please fill out the form found HERE so we can add their name to
our Book of Remembrance. It is also First Friday so we will have Adoration from the end of 8:30am Mass
with Benediction at 1:00pm. Please feel free to stop by and spend some time with Our Lord! Our Veterans
Day celebration is coming up on November 10. Permission forms and pictures for the slideshow are due
next Friday for that. It's going to be a busy week!

Students may have also noticed the barrel in the entryway at St. Henry today. St. Vincent de Paul
is beginning their annual coat drive. Starting now through November 19, there are barrels placed at
each entrance of church and in the school for anyone who would like to donate new or gently used
coats. The coats will be distributed on December 2 at John G. Carlisle in Covington and Cristo Rey
Catholic Church in Florence; December 9 at Newport Intermediate School and Life Learning Center
in Covington. Questions? Contact Paul Schaber, pschaber61@gmail.com. Thank you for your
generosity towards our neighbors in need!
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Have a great weekend!

God Bless,
Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

CruNews

Diocesan Community Baby Shower
The Diocesan Community Baby Shower held at St. Paul Parish was a huge success! Over 147 moms
signed in with more than 400 people attending the event. Our students raised over $500 with the out-of-
uniform day, which helped to offset the cost of the 150 sleep sacks St. Henry Parish donated to the shower.

In addition, several of our eighth grade students volunteered at the event, handing out diapers, helping with
food, coloring with children, and taking out garbage. It truly was a community event!



Archery Registration
Archery registration is now open for 6th, 7th, and 8th grades for
the 2023/2024 season. If you have questions, please reach out to
Whitney Ward, whitsjustme@gmail.com.

Registration deadline: November 3, 2023
Registration Fee: $60.00

https://forms.gle/b5vfwiibCuNvvSeF8
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The St. Henry golf teams had a very successful season this fall. Students in grades 4 through 8
competed in a two-team scramble league at World of Golf in Florence. The teams were coached by
Dave Miller (SH 1), Jay Moore (SH 2), and Dave Stringer (SH 3).
 
Congratulations to St. Henry Team 3, who finished third out of 24 teams in the World of Golf
League and St. Henry 1, who finished fifth in the league. The tandem of Luke Stringer and Reed
Stringer broke the St Henry scoring record by shooting a 27 over nine holes in Week 7! Also,
special recognition to Brady Kuebler, Brooklynn Kuebler, Chelsea Miller, Arianna Burton, Luke
Stringer, and Reed Stringer who represented St. Henry in the Battle of the Fort at Fort Mitchell
Country Club on October 23 with Luke and Reed leading St. Henry scoring with a 2 over 37.
 
Team members are Jude Boden, Wyatt Bramlage, Arianna Burton, Alexa Haglage, Brody Haglage,
Nathan Jankowski, Luke Jankowski, Brady Kuebler, Brooklyn Kuebler, Delaney Lillich, Chelsea
Miller, Josie Moore, Jackson Patrick, Holden Scott, Luke Stringer, Reed Stringer, June Vandergriff,
Eila Voelker



Cafeteria Volunteers Needed
Our Crusaders love seeing parent volunteers in the
cafeteria! You can sign up HERE to volunteer. All cafeteria
volunteers must be VIRTUS trained! If you have questions,
reach out to Jessica Andrews, jandrews@sthenrynky.com.

November After Care Sign Up

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-44816083-cafeteria
mailto:jandrews@sthenrynky.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-44813596-october#/




Click image below to access PDF!





2nd Annual Memorial Euchre Tournament details are here!

Bingo

2023-2024 Bingo Volunteer Sign
Up

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXDB4WmQQR5hAKbu3GYhIGduD5yGOiJElyub47VtoIXmfgQw/viewform?pli=1&mibextid=Zxz2cZ
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
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St. Henry District High School News



REGISTER FOR THE OPEN HOUSE

FUTURE CRUSADER EVENTS
SHADOW VISITS / FAMILY TOURS
Experience a day in the life of a St. Henry District High School student. Prospective 7th or 8th grade
students or transfer students can register to spend a school day on the SHDHS campus, attend classes,
eat lunch, speak with teachers, and visit with other students. There is something for everyone at
SHDHS! Spaces are limited. Please register at https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/.

Family Tours are an excellent way for families to walk the school and have those one-on-one
conversations with the principal. The family tours are usually after the regular school day has ended. They
typically last about an hour and a half. To schedule a tour: https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/

https://apps.shdhs.org/admissions/open-house-registration/?_gl=1*110dx0*_ga*NjA5ODE5NDQ2LjE2OTQ2Mjc3MjU.*_ga_MCVTW8E1NL*MTY5ODQxOTc5NS4zLjEuMTY5ODQxOTgxMS4wLjAuMA..*_ga_V4GCD1D6PM*MTY5ODQxOTc5NS4zLjEuMTY5ODQxOTgxMS4wLjAuMA..&_ga=2.264424207.142526339.1698419795-609819446.1694627725
http://tracking.shdhs.org/tracking/click?d=F-vi3AaFAGYbvYtRbF739hn6uHe0-Q6N-EANRJmIn6GUCk_nc_GnjO70wMnTS3D34Q8J20tOaZn4yB6ssicvgPnxWkZv9gh-j7gxChyyOcO7abBrsy4RRd_K2NhqCGqEC75Xiiei5KtRzCe8xXg0qkmhaQ9o7JOexsfu51_vDoGf0
http://tracking.shdhs.org/tracking/click?d=F-vi3AaFAGYbvYtRbF739hn6uHe0-Q6N-EANRJmIn6GUCk_nc_GnjO70wMnTS3D34Q8J20tOaZn4yB6ssicvgOd1-2Si0BgOtVIpMQVwxyz8nnUeiWB-rIS_YDjqe57ntvePr5uY7YN_Otz1H8W1DPQw6SeYNNCZJXPoqLfPhiIJ0


Crusader Football Sign Up

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNpdK_Ggt4GPCVAv16al-W-RChVGI2P_DOVhkaFxoxmONYlQ/viewform


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. The
October bulletin is due November 7. If you are interested in volunteering in our school or parish,
there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting God’s Children training: see list below or visit
VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a session to attend and
register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS ® coordinator,
Kristina Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


Upcoming Events
October 30: Vision Screening
October 31: Halloween
November 1: No School, All Saints Day, Holy Day of Obligation
November 2: Crusader Classic Pep Rally
November 3: First Friday Adoration, 9:15 AM; Benediction, 1:00 PM
November 7: Dine to Donate, Erlanger Skyline, all day
November 7: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 9: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 9: Night at the Races Planning Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 10: Veterans Day Mass/Celebration
November 22-26: No school; Thanksgiving Break
December 1: Kof C Fish Fry to benefit St. Henry

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551

St. Henry Catholic School | 3825 Dixie Highway, Elsmere, KY 41018 859-342-2551
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